Frilling, Tara

From: Guido Petra <gpetra@petraconstruction.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 6:57 AM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Dear Legislatures, _

As a second generation Connecticut business owner that employees move than 75 Connecticut residents it is imperative
that your legislative efforts be made to lower the tax burden on both business and individuals. Higher taxes will only
increase the exodus of companies and jobs to other states or out of the country.

Thank you for your consideration

Guido Petra <gpetra@petraconstruction.com>
3 Wingate Road
Guilford




